
 
 

Newsletter  
 

New Email: peckhamrye@rcaos.org.uk 
Web: www.stjamesthegreatpeckham.org		

 

45 Elm Grove, Peckham Rye 
London, SE15 5DD 

Tel: 020 7639 1947 
 
 

Monday 13th August  – Sunday 19th August 2018 
 

Mass Intentions 
  Monday           10:00am   Homeless People 
  Tuesday     10:00am   Holy Souls 
  Wednesday    Holyday of Obligation 

  Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary 
                          10:00am   Liturgy of the Word 
        7:00pm   Priest’s Intention 
  Thursday     10:00am   Victims of Abuse 
  Friday     10:00am   In Thanksgiving 

Saturday       6:00pm   Poor of the Parish    

  Sunday       Twentieth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
  08:30am          Holy Souls 
  10:00am           People of the Parish 
  12 noon      Peace in the World         

Confessions 2–4pm every Saturday, 
or by Appointment 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 

Parish Email 
All Parishes in the Southwark Diocese have 
been allocated a new email address, ours is: 

peckhamrye@rcaos.org.uk 
It is now fully functional and replaces 
stjamesthegreatpeckhamrye@gmail.com 

 

 

Peckham Festival 
 

 

Calling any choir, singing group, or individuals interested 
in taking part in choral performances to showcase faith 
communities in Peckham. 
The festival is taking place on 15th and 16th September 
around Peckham between 12 noon and 6pm. 
 

For more information or to join in 
 

please contact Rina Mushonga at: 
 

peckhamfestivalpresents@gmail.com 
 

www.peckhamfestival.org 
 
 

 

Fr. Simon  
 

A BEAUTIFUL POSITIVE ATTITUDE 
 

 What a difference our attitude towards life makes to 
our enjoyment of life. This is the positive approach 
of one woman: 
 

Lord, thank you for this sink of dirty dishes, we have 
plenty of food to eat. 
 

Thank you for this pile of dirty laundry, we have 
plenty of nice clothes to wear. 
 

And I would like to thank you, Lord, for those 
unmade beds. They were so warm and so 
comfortable last night. I know that many have no 
beds. 
 

My thanks to you, Lord, for this bathroom, complete 
with all the splattered mirrors, soggy towels and 
dirty lavatory. They are so convenient. 
Thank you for this finger-smudged refrigerator that 
needs defrosting so badly, it has served us faithfully 
for many years.  It is full of enough leftovers for a few 
meals. 
 

Thank you, Lord, for this oven that absolutely must 
be cleaned today. It has baked so many things over 
the years. 
 

Lord, the presence of all these chores awaiting me 
says you have richly blessed my family. I shall do 
them all cheerfully and I shall do them gratefully.  

 

Annual Diocesan Day for Catechists 
Saturday 22nd September 

St Georges’s Cathedral, SE1 6HR 
 

10.30am       Registration and refreshments 
11.00am        Welcome  
11.05am        Eucharist & Scripture 
12.00noon   Choice of workshop 
I.oopm         Lunch & bookstall 
1.45pm         Choice of workshop 
2.45pm        Choice of workshop 
4.00pm        Commissioning Mass  
 

Booking form will be sent to parishes in first week of 
September 

Les is a homeless guy with throat 
cancer. 

If anyone has an old tablet they are 
replacing, please don’t throw it away, 
he could use it to find work. He can be 
reached on 07984 610567. Thank you! 
 


